
 Before we can fully move on to welcome 2025, 
 we’d like to take a moment to share our sincere
 thanks to everyone for your participation in the
 last few activities of the year.  We really loved

      hearing the singing & laughing around the Spin the Wheel
game, and seeing the smiling faces and wishes being shared with
Santa too. And a special thanks to our friends at both 203 Cafe
and Starbucks for providing the hot chocolate again - it was a
delicious treat!  If you haven’t downloaded your photo with Santa
yet, please click or scan the QR code below!

CITY CENTER NEWS

JANUARY
2025

www.citycenterfw.com 817-255-5700 info@citycenterfw.com

Also, we cannot forget to share many thanks for showing 
up in a big way with all the donations received for the two
local charities again this year.  Saving Hope Animal Rescue 
and Sixty & Better are tremendously thankful for your support
and all the items collected.  Your donations will make a big
impact for these two charities and our local community!

As we look forward to the new year, we have many exciting things on 
the horizon to share with you in 2025.  A few of those things are mentioned
in the remainder of this newsletter, but others will be fun surprises as we 
move along throughout the year.  Either way, we look forward to serving
you even better in the new year, and we extend our warmest wishes to you!

https://citycenterfortworth.pixieset.com/2024santavisit/
www.citycenterfw.com
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Operations Dept. We are pleased to share that Ryan
Johnson, a valued member of our Engineering team
for more than 17 years, has accepted the role of
Director of Operations. Ryan is deeply familiar with
City Center’s mission and values and is well-prepared
to lead us forward for many years to come. 

Accounting Dept. Sam Park, City Center’s Assistant
Controller for 25 years, officially retired in December
of 2024. Her dedication, hard work, and unwavering
commitment have been a cornerstone of our
accounting team and she will be greatly missed! As we
celebrate this well-deserved retirement, we are
excited to welcome Debbie Burk, our new Senior
Property Accountant. She brings a strong background
in managing both retail and commercial properties,
and a deep knowledge of accounting processes. 

Please join us in congratulating & welcoming them as
they all begin their new journey.

Trinity Habitat for Humanity in partnership with
Bank of America invite you to join us in

celebrating the life of former U.S. President
Jimmy Carter. President and Mrs. Carter led the

Jimmy & Rosalynn Carter Work Project for
Habitat for Humanity for more than 30 years.

Together, they’ve worked alongside over 108,100
volunteers who have built, renovated or

repaired more than 4,447 homes in 14 countries,
all while raising awareness of the critical need
for affordable housing, including a build in Fort
Worth.  Trinity Habitat for Humanity will have a

standing door in a frame on display in the 
Bank of America Tower starting the week of

January 6. We encourage you to stop by and
sign the door as a memorial to President Carter

and his work on affordable housing. The door
will be installed in a Habitat home during Trinity

Habitat’s Spring or Fall build season.
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Stop by the skybridge to Garage 2 to sign
the door  in our building before it’s gone!

https://www.thecuttingroombarbersalon.com/

